
 

 

Monday 4th December 2023  

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

The Rota kids have been working closely with the “Butterfly 
Foundation” set in Malawi, which centers around improving the 
educational, health, and social and mental condition of all 
children.  

Recently we have donated over 80 pairs of shoes to the children 
of Malawi as many children do not have shoes nor the money to 
buy any so often travel with bare feet. We want to say a huge 
THANKYOU for your donations. We have confirmation that the 
children have received the shoes and are 
so pleased with your generosity.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to say a huge 
THANKYOU to those that filled a Rotary Box. We have 
received a total of 60 which will be put to great use across 
the community.   

Which moves us onto our next project which is for our local 
community. We have decided to send out Christmas cards to the local nursing home 
to spread the joy, happiness, and love of Christmas to those around us! We have 
contacted the nursing homes involved who are delighted at this idea and we are so 
excited to get started.  

If you wish to create a Christmas card, we ask that you leave the name blank as this 
will be filled in by a member of staff working in the nursing home for confidentiality 
reasons. However, a nice message inside would be appreciated as well as a lovely 
decorative picture on front of the card.  

Rota kids have set the deadline for Christmas cards for Wednesday 13th December 
to allow the cards to be delivered to the Nursing Home. – The cards can be passed to 
Miss Roe or your class teachers.  

As always, we thankyou for your continued support,  

Miss Roe & the Rota Kids. 


